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Statement of Gloria Allred Regarding CT Legislature Request for Public Hearings 
 
 
              We would gladly participate in any public hearing that the Connecticut legislature may wish to 
conduct concerning the University of Connecticut's failure to protect UConn students from sexual 
assaults and rapes and the University's failures to respond appropriately as required by Title IX to 
reported sexual assaults.   
 
              We believe that the University has not done enough to protect its female students. We agree 
with state legislators who have called for public hearings and who have said, "All complaints of sexual 
assaults need to be treated seriously and investigated and victims deserve to be treated with respect 
and dignity."  

 
 

     Gloria Allred 
Attorney at Law 
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